From: "Clowry, Matthew" <MJCe@pge.com>
To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us>

Date: 1/12/2008 10:59 AM

Subject: Smart Thermostats

To Whom it may concern:
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Please do not allow utilities to control how we think or control our thermostats. Frankly, | work for
a maijor California utility and would by no means want them to have access to any controls in my
own home. | try to conserve as much as possible by recycling and keeping an eye on the
thermostat. | am considering getting a solar heating and hot water system for our roof too. So
please allow each individual to control how they use the thermostat instead of Big Brother.

Sincerely yours,

Matthew Clowry



